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3,' Mark your calendar for

St. Boniface Summer
Festival Days
Sat Jun 4 & Sun Jun 5

Live music Sat -Hodapp ﬁ
Family Band %

L

Great Food & Brew,
Raffles, Traditional Sunday
Chicken Dinner

~ Tithing to Catholic Relief Services for Ukraine



(e
Y

WITH ST.BONIFACE PARISH

Q/f}// ay | Joinus for |
8 = Tea, Snacks, & Crafts in the
Cafeteria as we celebrate

11:30AM | \viother's Day together!

RSVP
By May 1 for a chance to win a Spa Basket!

Call 814.825.3349 or email
faithformation@stbonifaceparisherie.org
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Saint Juds Blessed Sacrament Saint Luke

ERIE CATHOLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS EMBRACE STUDENT SPOTLIGHT I

LENTEN SEASON SUPPORTING LOCAL NON- Congratulations to Blessed
PROFITS AND BUILDING AWARENESS ON GLOBAL Sacrament students Chelsea, Addisyn

pOVERTY & Jordan! They won the Local VFW
J_ Patriotic Coloring Contest. Awesome

Students and faculty across all campuses have prepared for the resurrection _g@ =~
of Jesus Christ in a variety of ways. TONS of support went out to the less o (p ~job!
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middle schools learned about the impact of global poverty. In addition, a TEAMS
system-wide collection was made for the St. Martin Center. Students also

made cards for those impacted by the war in Ukraine. Congratulations to both the St.

George boys' varsity and St. Luke
girls' varsity teams who advanced to
the CYO state finals! St. George boys
came in 1st and St. Luke girls camein
3rd in the state. Way to go!

2020-21 ANNUAL REPORT

Erie Catholic's 2020-21 annual report
isonline and available for viewing.
We'd like to thank everyone that has
contributed to our school system. We
are blessed to have you in our Erie
Catholic family and appreciate your

support! View the e
Be -Eé'tet'nznc serour

pu-blicatio? at ?:EETH

eriecatholic.org

ESSAGE FROA BRIDGET PHILIP. PRESIDENT OF ERIE CATHOLIC SCHOOL SYSTEA EUTURE

Hello! | hope you are all well as we warmly welcome spring. It is hard to believe we
are approaching the end of the school year. Thank you to all our teachers, staff, SU MM E R C A M P
students and parents for their continued support. It is a team effort that enables R E G | ST R A T | O N | S 0 P E N

our success - both in and out of the classroom. There are so many exciting things
going on within our schools. Please pray for our upcoming First Communion
students and 8th grade graduates. Wishing you all a blessed spring.

SUSINESS SHOUT OUT TREMENDOUS TEACHER

We would like to thank Brucelli Congratulations to Maria Ehrman
Advertising Co., Inc. who who received a Golden Apple
generously donated 600 containers Award this school year. She was

of wipes for our classroom \ _. also featured in the Erie Catholic FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

devices. Thank you for your ' 2020-21 annual report. @ER [ ECATHOUC
support! <

Summer program will be offered at

4 locations starting June 13. Daily

Y, activities, weekly themes & field trips.
Breakfast and lunch provided daily.
Register today at eriecatholic.org
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